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ABSTRACT 

New York State’s Homes and Community Renewal is committed to financing sustainable and 
energy efficient affordable housing. In 2017, HCR’s Housing Finance Agency became first in the 
nation to have its bonds certified by the Climate Bonds Initiative. Learn more about this strategy 
for green building finance with HCR’s Vice President and Director of Development, Karen 
Phillips. 
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